

City of Akron, Ohio

DANIEL HORRIGAN, MAYOR

February 24, 2021

Anne Bitong
President and CEO
Akron Marathon Charitable Corporation
155 E. Voris Street
Akron, Ohio 44311

Re: Akron Marathon Races and Kids Run

Dear Ms. Bitong:

Thank you for submitting plans to the City of Akron for the Akron Marathon Series – Return to Racing. The Akron Marathon Race Series and Kids Run are exciting community events valued by Akronites and Marathon participants. We look forward to working with you under the guidance of the Summit County Public Health Department to support the implementation of health and safety measures for athletes, staff, volunteers and spectators.

The City understands that the plans for conducting the races that make up the Akron Marathon Race Series and the Kids Fun Run were submitted and approved by Summit County Public Health based upon current health guidance and Orders. The City is in agreement with those routes as approved by Summit County Public Health. The City will continue to follow the guidance of Summit County Public Health regarding health and safety protocols necessary for race days with the understanding that these are subject to change based upon the restrictions and orders in place at the time of the races. In addition, the City will provide an adequate number of security and safety force employees to be present at the events.

We look forward to working with you and your team and look forward to another memorable Akron Marathon season.

Sincerely,

Daniel Horrigan

Mayor